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York Street is an extremely busy road and is the gateway into Portland for the 
South Portland communities.  This project requires construction in York Street to 
connect to the power, telephone and cable, gas, water, and drainage.  These 
connections are shown on the plan. 
 
The city requires licensed contractors to perform the work and each utility has 
their own requirements.  In order to perform the work, it is anticipate that the 
existing pavement will be cut and removed.  Once the utilities are installed a 
short section of the road will be overlaid with pavement to seal the trench cuts. 
 
It is anticipated that a combination of midday work and night work will be used to 
complete the process.   This avoids peak traffic times.  During the midday work 
only one lane of the road will be closed to ensure continuous traffic flow. 
 
The night time work will close down two lanes, leaving controlled two-way traffic.  
All traffic controls will be in accordance with the Manual of Uniform Traffic 
Control.  The Contractor will prepare the plan for review by the City. 
 


